
The Daviess County Public Administrator has given a letter of resignation effective January 
8, 2025. The Daviess County Commission will accept applications for the Public 
Administrator position until the position is filled. The appointment will extend to the end of 
this position’s term, which is December 31, 2029. Call the County Clerk’s office at 660-663-
3300 ext 4 for any questions. 


